
 

 

 
 
 
 
August 31, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Roy  
Health Director  
Pabineau First Nation Health Center 
1290 Pabineau Falls Road,  
Pabineau First Nation, New Brunswick E2A7M3 
 
 
Subject:  Award - Your August 2023 Qmentum On-Site Survey 
 
 
Dear Ms. Roy:  
 
The Accreditation Decision Committee is pleased to inform you that the Pabineau First Nation 
Health Center is Accredited with Exemplary Standing under the Qmentum accreditation 
program. Your Accreditation Report can be found on your client organization portal. This is a 
milestone to be celebrated, and we extend our congratulations on this outstanding 
achievement. 
 
We at Accreditation Canada are pleased to work with you on your quality improvement efforts 
and look forward to continuing to provide you with guidance and support. If you have any 
questions or would like to discuss your next steps, contact Miranda Poelzer, your Interim Client 
Engagement Coordinator, at 1-343-809-7381 or by email at Miranda.Poelzer@accreditation.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Langlois, RN, PhD 
Chair, Accreditation Decision Committee 
 


